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Jenelle,
 
We are reviewing Gov. Newsom’s recent executive order regarding evictions to try to protect
our employees here and there may be an ambiguity. Our interpretation is the recent state-
wide order covers all evictions, that is, residential and commercial, which is good. The
previous executive order (attached) allowed for local governments to ban commercial
evictions due to all this coronavirus madness. Given that there is some ambiguity in today’s
executive order as to whether it also applies to commercial tenants (in addition to applying to
residential tenants), I thought I’d pass it along. We of course would fully support and, indeed,
respectfully encourage Lompoc to ban commercial evictions during the pandemic. Thank you
for your consideration of this crucial issue.
 
Kind regards,
 
dave
 
 
David Casper
Chief Executive Officer
 

1017 W. Central Avenue
Lompoc, California 93436
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